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Board Action Request 

SUBJECT:  Cardiac Monitor Brackets  

DATE:   8/25/2021  

FROM:   Deputy Chief Ben Guerrero    

 

Background: In January 2021 Tubac Fire purchased 4 cardiac monitors. The monitors are currently 

secured in our units using seat belts that are not intended to secure the device. This can lead to the 

damage of expensive equipment as well as cause the unsecured equipment to become a flying projectile 

in the event of an accident. There is now mounting hardware available to secure our monitors to our 

current iNX power cots.  

Fiscal Impact: The total cost of purchase for 4 cardiac monitor pole mounts $6,511.02 and is available in 

the capital reserve. 

 

Alternate Option: Board recommendation 

 

Staff Recommendation: Recommend approval for the purchase of 4 Philips Tempus Pro cardiac monitor 

pole mounts.       

 

Proposed Motion: Move to authorize the purchase of 4 Philips Tempus Pro cardiac monitor pole mounts 

in an amount not to exceed $6,511.02.  

 

See Attachments 

• Quote for the Tempus Pro Cardiac mounts and poles.  

 


